Newsletter - 22 December 2023





Dear Parents/Carers

As I write this final newsletter of the year, I reflect on all that we have achieved, as a school, this year. It's certainly been a busy year, with two inspections and a jam packed Autumn term.

In the last few weeks children have enjoyed visiting Father Christmas, seeing Cinderella and The Nutcracker, we've had three wonderful nativities, a Christmas Carol concert in church and the choir sang in the Madeley Centre. The children are looking forward to taking part in a virtual-sing-a-long with other schools, in Staffordshire, this afternoon.

We are very proud of the children and they continue to amaze us every day, we know you must also be very proud of them. In Collective worship today, we gave out many certificates to celebrate the achievements of the children – many recognising how kind and caring our children are.

I'd like to thank the staff and Governors for their hard work and commitment, to the school and also to parents/carers for your support and kind comments throughout the year.

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and treasure every moment with your children. We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Monday 8th January 2024, when hopefully we will all feel refreshed and ready for the New Year.

Best wishes

Sally Inskip-Ward



Global Pioneer's announcement



We now have proof that we have sponsored 2 acres of the rainforest.

Thank you so much for all your support. (The Global Pioneers ①)





Lunch menu w/c 8 January: week 2

Please order any school lunches on ParentPay (at least 48 hours in advance)



Mexican themed lunch – Thursday 11 January







Please remember that children need to be on the school playground at 8.45 a.m. ready for when the doors open. Anyone who arrives after this time is classed as late and has to be signed in at the office.





(Monday 25 December – Friday 5 January)

Children finish on Friday 22 December and return on Monday 8 January 2024



Clubs will run from **Monday 15 January** to **Friday 22 March** (3.15-4.15 p.m)

Please book your child's place and give consent for them to attend via ParentPay (Reception – Y6)



Your child's mental and physical health is always a priority at Sir John Offley.

Please let us know if there is anything which might affect your child in School (illness, injury, family illness, bereavement)



Children finish on **Thursday 8 February** and return on **Monday 19 February**